

TOWNSHIP OF WEEHAWKEN NEW JERSEY

MUNICIPAL BUILDING 400 PARK AVENUE WEEHAWKEN, NEW JERSEY 07086 201-319-6005

December 31, 2021

NO GARBAGE PICK UP

Dear Residents,

Due to the New Year's Day holiday, there will be no garbage pickup on Saturday, January 1st, 2022.

Do not put garbage out tonight Friday night for Saturday morning pickup.

Please place your garbage out Sunday night for Monday morning pickup.

Garbage and Recycling collections scheduled for any other day this week will not be affected. If you have any questions, please call DPW at 201-319-6050.

We wish you a safe, healthy, and Happy New Year! Please continue to wear a face mask, wash your hands, and practice social distancing.

Sincerely,

Richard F. Turner

Mayor

Carmela Silvestri-Ehret
First Ward Councilwoman

Rosemary J. Lavagnino
Second Ward Councilwoman /
Deputy Mayor

David J. Curtis

Councilman at Large

Inira ward

Robert J. Sosa

Third Ward Councilman

Giovanni D. Ahmad **Township Manager**